
 

 

January 19 2023 
 
Dear parents, 
 
 
I am writing this week to introduce the many new faces in our school office team. As our school continues 
to grow, and as its journey to our new campus opening in August 2024 moves forward, our team of 
experienced professionals is also developing accordingly. Led as superbly as ever by Mrs Judy Mouton, who 
I know that all members of our DBS Wakra community already know very well, our team now consists of 
Miss Jane Robledo, who is our receptionist and will continue to be the first face that parents see when 
entering our current campus; Miss Van Antonio, who will work as our data officer; Mrs Diana Gabor, who 
will deal with all admissions queries; Miss Annie Gue, who will continue to work in our finance department 
and who will work alongside Mrs Sonia Bilal, another new appointment; Miss Suzette Zembrano, who is 
our school’s HR officer; Mr Ardee Pallasigui, who is our new procurement officer; Miss Maryam Naser, who 
supports our school’s marketing needs, and Mrs Tahani Ben Ali, who is our MOEHE link. All of the 
professionals listed below are very much valued members of our DBS Wakra team, and to my mind it is 
important that parents are aware of who they should contact, and indeed of who they may be speaking to, 
should they have any requests at any time. 
 
A huge part of any effective school is its culture, and this is something that we work on with great care and 
intent in our school. Since I started here in 2019, I have always stated that that DBS Wakra should be a 
school where all members of our community can feel a very warm welcome as soon as they enter the site. 
This was already the case when I joined, thanks to the wonderful work of my predecessors, and this will 
certainly still be how things are even when we move to a much larger campus. Parents, teachers and 
students knowing each other well, interacting with each other in a positive manner and respecting each 
other – which is clearly the situation we have in our brilliant school – goes a long way to ensuring that our 
culture supports the excellent behaviour and high academic standards which we will always strive for. 
 
As always, if any parents would like to contact me directly regarding this information, I would welcome 
them to do so via the email address below. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 



 

 

Steven Miles. 
Principal, Doha British School – Al Wakra Campus 
steven.miles@dbswakra.com 
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